
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the Mayor 
  

CITY OF NORTH VANCOUVER 
 

BRITISH COLUMBIA 
 

Proclamation 
 

NEIGHBOURHOOD HOUSE WEEK 
 

Whereas 
the first BC Neighbourhood House opened in 1938, people have been 
provided with safe, inviting places where people with diverse 
backgrounds are welcomed and included; 

Whereas 
a Neighbourhood House helps to create vibrant neighbourhoods by 
providing innovative programs that engage people to live healthy, full 
lives, become more socially aware and participate in their 
communities; 

And Whereas 
Neighbourhood House Week celebrates the existence of 
Neighbourhood Houses in communities across the Lower Mainland 
and reaffirms the City of North Vancouver’s commitment to support 
these needed resources in our community; 

Now Therefore 
I, Linda Buchanan, Mayor of the City of North Vancouver, do hereby 
proclaim May 4 to 10, 2025 as Neighbourhood House Week in the 
City of North Vancouver, the traditional territories of the Squamish 
and Tsleil-Waututh Nations. 

 
 

So proclaimed on Friday, May 2, 2025 

 

__________________________________ 
Mayor Linda Buchanan 

 


